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GOVERNOR
THE PROVINCE OF WEST NUSA TENGGARA

Number : Mataram, 2 July 2025

To: Mr. José M. Marin
Lead, Open Government Partnership (OGP) Local

Subject: Reaffirmation of Membership in OGP Local for 2025

Dear Mr. Marin,

We, the Provincial Government of West Nusa Tenggara, hereby submit our formal

Statement of Willingness to continue our participation as a local member of the Open
Government Partnership (OGP) in 2025.

Since joining the OGP in 2020, we have witnessed substantial progress in promoting
transparency, accountability, and inclusive development across our province. These
outcomes have strengthened our resolve to uphold the values and principles of open
government, with the active involvement of all stakeholders.

Through this letter, we reaffirm our strong commitment to remain an active member of the
OGP Local program. We express our readiness to comply with all applicable provisions
and to further implement and expand existing initiatives under the OGP framework.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership.
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